L-8

Note about using the smartphone connection jack

December 2023

A problem has been reported that sound from an L-8 cannot be input to smartphones with USB-C ports when using
a USB-C — 3.5mm headphone jack adapter made by Apple, for example.

We have confirmed that an adapter made by ANKER (model A8195) can be used without issue.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this might cause.



